
Subject:  Re: Historical Correction on IOP Web Site 
Date:  Sat, 29 Sep 2018 08:02:23 +0000 
From:  Charles Tracy   
To:  Steven B. Krivit, Julia Higgins, Andrew Whitaker 
CC:  Manchi Chung   
 
Dear Steven, 
 
Thank you too. It was helpful to have the error highlighted and I'm glad that we have got 
it sorted out. 
 
Best wishes 
Charles 
 
Charles Tracy 
Head of Education 
 
Institute of Physics 
76 Portland Place, London, W1B 1NT 
  
 




